
POLOO186943 
POLOO186943 

From: Alice Perking GRo 
Sent: Wed 22/05/2013 7:48:14 AM (UTC) 

To: Alwen Lyons EE GRo 

Subject: Re: James A meeting 

Dear Alwen, 
Thank you for saying all this. Characteristically straightforward and frank. 
I think it would be worth having a chat about this at some point soon. There are some things to learn from it. 
In the meantime, we must get into a different gear on this issue. We stood to gain a huge prize from embarking on this though it was 
never going to be easy. We have almost blown it on more than one occasion and if it goes wrong it will be hugely damaging. Too 
bad if we find substantive things which are wrong. But if what goes wrong is self-inflicted that would be inexplicable. 
This is not all down to you by any means but I do think in practice you have a pivotal role of only to bring things to my attention - 
which you have sometimes done. 
We have another chance to save this now. Please don't let us waste it. 
All the best 
Alice 

----- Original Message -----
From: Alwen Lyons l_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._GRO
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 09:22 PM 
To: Alice Perkins 
Subject: James A meeting 

Alice I wanted to apologise for the lack of clarity at the meeting today. Paula and i have had a conversation about the way forward 
and the need to ensure second sight are woking to their terms of reference, finding out the facts and not focussing so much on 
keeping JFSA on board. 

The JFSA issue will be picked up in the wider stakeholder piece which Paula and I have already discussed with Mark and Martin 
Edwards about. 

I have spoken to second sight and also to Susan who is contacting second sight this evening to reiterate our concerns and to ensure 
that they are focused on delivering the 2-3 MP cases before the summer. Which they promised me they would do. 

I would like to clarify one point as I realised that you and Paula were both disappointed with the time which has elapsed since the 
exchange of letters between James and JFSA written on the 16th April and felt we should have moved things on. 

I should explain that we were not copied in on these letters but received them from Second Sight as blind copies two weeks after they 
were written. This has made reference to them very difficult, and managing the ongoing timelines and agenda challenging. 

I believe the call with James on Thursday and a subsequent meeting after recess will help us understand his position in moving this 
to closure, and also enable us to drive the agenda more proactively. 

On my way home now. If you want to discuss tomorrow just let me know. 

Thanks 
Alwen 

Alwen Lyons 
Company Secretary 
i._._._._._._ GRO_._._._._._ 
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